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CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 

October 29, 2010 

Ronald A. Gawer 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Gateway Generating Station Senior Plant Manager 
3225 Wilbur Avenue 
Antioch, CA 94509 

SUBJECT:	 GATEWAY GENERATING STATION (OO-AFC-01C)
 
APPROVAL OF PROJECT CHANGES
 

Dear Mr. Gawer: 

In accordance with the provisions of Title 20, California Code of Regulations, section 
1769(a), California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) staff reviewed your 
petition dated September 16, 2010, requesting to replace the water treatment system, 
install roof covers and add metal sheds for storage. Staff determined that the petition 
meets the criteria of section 1769(a) (2), and mailed the enclosed "Notice of Approval" 
to the Energy Commission's post-certification project mailing list on October 13, 2010. 

Energy Commission staff did not receive any public comments regarding this requested 
project change within the 14-day public review period as specified in section 1769(a)(2). 
Therefore, your requested modifications to the Gateway Generating Station project are 
approved. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 651-3770, or contact me via email at 
csnow@energy.state.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Snow 
Compliance Project Manager 
Siting, Transmission & Environmental 
Protection Division 

Enclosure 
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